From: Janelle Finck

Sent: 2/1/2014 12:08 PM

To: Kooiker Sam; Doyle Charity; Clayton Bill; Nordstrom Ritchie; Laurenti Steve; Lewis Chad; Wright
Jerry; Roberts John; Scott Amanda; Estes Brad; Petersen Bonny

Subject: HABITAT - GARFIELD GREEN

Mayor Kooiker & Council Members:

After thoughtful discussions with City staff, the Mayor, and members of the Public Works Committee,
Black Hills Area Habitat For Humanity has reached a mutually agreeable compromise for the Garfield
Green development which allows us to withdraw our Request for Exception and move forward with this
project.

We respectfully ask for your approval/acknowledgement of Agenda item 14 (PW012814-14) on Monday
evening.

Janelle Finck

President

Fisk Land Surveying & Consulting Engineers, Inc.
1022 Main Street,

P.O. Box 8154

Rapid City, SD 57709

(p) 605-348-1538

(f) 605-341-1112

janelle @fisklandsurveying.com
www.fisklandsurveying.com




